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Dear Lesley,  

 

 

Human Transplantation (Wales) Bill – additional information 

 

 

On behalf of Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee, I thank you 

and your officials for attending our meeting on 4 February 2013.  

 

The Committee is grateful to you for your evidence and for responding to the 

questions.   

 

As agreed, I would be grateful if you could clarify further the following 

points:  

 

 further information about the type of person that is likely to be exempted 

from being an appointed representatives by regulations under section 7; 

 

 further details on section 8 (activities involving materials for (living) adults 

who lack capacity to consent) and in particular, the likely timing of the 

regulations to be introduced by this section;  

 

 clarification on the procedure to be used for issuing codes or practice 

under section 14 of the Bill.   

 

 

 

 

 

Lesley Griffiths AM 

Minister for Health and Social Services 

5th Floor 

Tŷ Hywel 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1NA 

 

13 February  2013 



 

I know you will help us by replying as soon as possible, and no later than 6 

March. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Melding AM 

Chair 


